
 

 

Professional Ethics 

 

The Faculty should 

 Report the duty in time on the reopening day and last working day 

of each semester. 

 Remain in the campus during working hours. 

 Always wear ID card inside the campus. 

 Follow the instruction issued by the authorities. 

 Avoid using cell phone inside the campus. 

 Locate the capability of students and of the individual needs. 

 Be present in all the meetings without fail. 

 Involve themselves in research for their professional growth. 

 Complete the syllabus in time and be account for the result. 

 Cooperate with authorities for the betterment of the institution. 

 Update them according to the need of the hour. 

 Maintain a safe and challenging learning environment. 

 Protect learners from intimidation, embarrassment, humiliation or 

harm. 

 Respect a learner’s privacy in sensitive matters, such as health or 

family problems, and only reveal confidential matters when 

appropriate. 

 


